
 

 

  Congratulations to Our Graduates! 

The 2022 Hancock Central School Graduation 

will be held outdoors on the football field  

Friday, June 24th @ 10:00am.  
(Auditorium in the event of rain) 

There are 26 prospective graduates this year.  

Congratulations & Best Wishes for the Future! 
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    5th Annual 

   SUMMER NIGHTS LIVE 

   Outdoor Concert Series 
    at the  

          Hancock   Town Square  

    June 18
th

,  July 16
th

,  August 20
th

,  September 16
th 

    

            Time: 5-7pm
   

 

     Visit Hancockpartners.org  or  Hancock-newyork.com for more information. 

           Service Issues?                 

  

 

We are always concerned with any service issues 

you may be experiencing. 

If a problem arises, PLEASE CALL OUR OFFICE 

@ 607-637-9911 as soon as possible. 

We will be happy to work with you to reach a           

solution. 

SUMMER STORM SAFETY  

Lightning can strike from 10 miles away. If you hear thunder, 

lightning is close enough to pose a threat. 

Inside is best. Stay away from windows, doors, & things that 

conduct electricity such as corded phones, wiring, plumbing, 

& anything connected to the house. 

If caught outside with no safe shelter nearby: 

• Never shelter under an isolated tree, tower or utility pole. Lightning tends to strike the 

taller objects in an area. 

• Immediately get off of elevated areas such as hills, mountain ridges, or peaks. 

• Immediately get out of and away from ponds, lakes, & other bodies of water. 

• Never lay flat on the ground. 

The best way to protect yourself against lightning injury or death is to monitor the weather & 

postpone or cancel outdoor activities when thunderstorms are in the forecast. 

When Thunder Roars, Go Indoors! 

Source: www.fema.gov   Summer Storm Safety: What You Should Know 

        Do you want $30 off your bill?       
To see if you qualify for up to $30 in savings per month 

toward your internet service, visit www.fcc.gov/acp for more    

information or submit an application at ACPBenefit.org.  

       Fiber Installations        
Fiber installations are now under way in the (570) 635 

area. Please call our office for information about our 

phone, internet, and cable tv offerings though 

fiber, and to request your appointment today!  

“I know not what course others may take; but as for 
me, give me liberty or give me death.”    - Patrick Henry 



 

   CALL “811” BEFORE YOU DIG !!!  
 

Any time you plan new construction and/or landscaping projects which require you to dig on 
your property, you must contact one of the following organizations two full days before you 
begin.  Once they notify us, our employees will visit your worksite and mark the buried facili-
ties. 
 

In New York you’ll be directed to: Dig Safely New York;  www.digsafelynewyork.org 
  

In Pennsylvania you’ll be directed to:  PA One Call System, Inc;   www.paonecall.org 
 
In addition to damaging buried electric lines, other facilities such as internet, cable television, and telephone may be 
accidentally cut during home improvement projects. Hundreds of customers could be left without electric or telephone service, 
or access to emergency service providers. There is also danger of personal injury, property damage and a large repair bill.  
 

 
Please Remember:   

  Call 811 Before You Dig 
  Wait the Required Time 
  Confirm the Utility Response 

 
  Respect the Marks 
  Dig With Care 

21ST CENTURY COMMUNICATIONS AND VIDEO ACCESSIBILITY ACT (CVAA) 

 

The Federal Communications Commission has implemented provisions of the Twenty-First Century Communications and Video Accessibility Act 

2010 (CVAA) to ensure that people with disabilities have access to Advanced Communication Services (ACS).  Providers of ACS and manu-
facturers of equipment used for ACS are required to make their products and services accessible to people with disabilities, unless it is not 
“achievable “ to do so. 
We are committed to ensuring our subscribers with disabilities (hearing, sight or speech impairment) are aware and have knowledge of these 
services available to them.  We have forms and applications for these services at our business office, Mon - Fri 8am-4pm. You may also call 
607-637-9911 for information. 

                                                   Communication Corner  

Interesting Facts About Hamburgers 

• The Hamburger got its name from Hamburg, Germany. 

• The Hamburger was also briefly referred to as the “Liberty Sandwich” 

after World War II. 

• The Hamburger first became popular in the United States in 1904 at 

the World’s Fair. 

• Americans eat 50 billion burgers a year. 

• Seymour, WI, is the official “Home of the Hamburger.” 

• White Castle was the first fast-food hamburger chain. 

• McDonald’s serves 75 hamburgers per second. 

        Source:  www.mentalitch.com  Interesting Facts About Hamburgers  
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